
 
 

 
Congratulations to 

Sr. Mary Vincent and Lisa Dandeneau of Navigant Credit Union! 
 

What a wonderful opportunity to appear on  
THE RHODE SHOW with Audrey McClelland 

promoting the Mission of the Little Sisters of the Poor  
and the Summer Soirée. 

 

Click here to watch the August 14th segment 
https://www.wpri.com/rhode-show/little-sisters-of-the-poor-summer-soiree/ 
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